LINDSAY DOWNTOWN REVIATLIZATION WORKING GROUP

February 1, 2019
DELIVERED BY EMAIL

The City of Kawartha Lakes
Economic Development
180 Kent Street West
Lindsay, Ontario

K9V 2Y6

Attention: Carlie Arbour
Dear Carlie

Re: CIP — Grant Funding

The Lindsay Downtown Revitalization Working Group would like to formally request that if further grant
funding becomes available to the public under the Community Improvement Plan, that accessibility
improvements be one of the criteria considered under which money be made available for persons that
wish to apply.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly

THE LINDSAY DOWNTOWN REVITALIZATION WORKING GROUP
Per:

ephen Podolsky



